Vice Chancellor

Email

In concern of Internship program

From : Keval Singh <Keval.Singh@fmc.com> Thu, Nov 07, 2024 03:34 PM g

Subject : In concern of Internship program
To : Vice Chancellor <vcuhf@yspuniversity.ac.in>
Cc : Chandan Sharma <Chandan.Sharma@fmc.com>, Shailender Vashishtha |
<Shailender.Vashishtha@fmc.com> |

Dear Sir,

FMC is an agricultural Sciences company that advances farming through innovative and sustainable crop protection
technologies. From our Industry leading discovery pipeline to unique application systems, to modern biological
products, we are passionate about bringing new solutions to growers around the world.

This year FMC is going to launch a new innovative herbicide for Phalaris minor control in Wheat crop. For this purpose,
FMC is hiring winter trainees from various agricultural institutes.
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Job Description- The students will be Participating in mandi campaigns, canopy campaigns and Point of Purchase
thereby helping in on ground execution of launch programs.

This training program will ensure an on-ground learning for the students. They will also get-
« 1st hand exposure of Promotional campaigns in Agri Input Companies
« Technical and Practical Knowledge transfer along with information about FMC and its

processes
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FMC will be previding 2 Certificate of Winter Internship to the students which wil help them in their cargen el
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Time period of the training is 45 days i.e. Nov-DEC. Y 9 'BW%
Stipend- 10000 Fixed S
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Thanks & regards, M\

Keval singh Brar \
Area Marketing Manager | Bathinda | Phone : 8005611602 www.fmc.com W}o M ["/
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